
Dear colleagues, 

 

The series of events in 2020 has influenced many aspects of our life, 

including the organization of the Twentieth International Conference “FLUXES 

AND STRUCTURES IN FLUIDS”, which organized together together with 

Murmansk Arctic State University (MASU). After careful and intense discussions, 

the Conference Organizing Committee decided to keep the Conference in 2020 by 

changing the dates. The Conference is planned to be held on October 26-28, 2020 

in Murmansk. After the Conference, the International school of young scientists 

“Actual problems of aerohydromechanics in high latitude areas” will be held also 

(October 29 - November 1, 2020, on the Educational and Scientific Base of 

MASU). 

The detailed information is attached. 

I am glad to invite you and your colleagues to take part in the Conference and 

the International school, with presentation of papers on the topics that you have 

chosen. By your interest, please register by filled the registration forms which are 

on the Conference website (http://www.masu.edu.ru/science/events/liquids/), and 

send your papers before August 15, 2020.  

 

Sincerely, 

                                                   Yuly D. Chashechkin 

Professor, 

Co-chair of the Conference Program and Organising Committees 

 


